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Do you have a project idea for a nutrition education program in your workplace or community?
The Kansas Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics is proud to offer funding to support the planning
and implementation of nutrition education projects sponsored by KSAND members between
July 2018 and June 2019. These grants are designed to help position our members and
promote RDNs as food and nutrition experts in the eyes of the community at large.

We have allotted funds for at least two grants (up to $150 each) to aide fellow KSAND members
in realizing their projects this year. These grants will be awarded on an ongoing basis until funds
have been dispersed. Please see grant details for complete information on how to apply.

Separate funds are available for projects focusing specifically on National Nutrition Month in
March. Watch the listserv for application and deadlines for NNM nutrition education grants.

Grant amount: up to $150 (We reserve the right to award less than $150 for each project).
Grant Deadline: rolling deadlines until funds are dispersed.

Grant Notification: You will be notified within 15 days of submitting application.

Grant Criteria:

e Must be a member of the KSAND to apply.

e Complete the KSAND Nutrition Education Grant Application and send to Stephanie
Becker at AwardsChair@eatrightks.org.

o Write one or two sentences about your project upon completion and take one photo that
can be used for social media posts. Email both to Gretchen Stroberg at
Director@eatrightks.org within 2 weeks of project completion. These will be used on the
KSAND Facebook page and Twitter account.

e You are highly encouraged to apply for a poster session at the KSAND Annual
Conference and Exhibits on April 12, 2019. Poster Session Proposal information will be
available in early 2019 HERE. Poster session presenters must pay the conference
registration fee, however, they will receive a 50% discount on that fee.

¢ Project is not limited to a specific style, but there are ideas and guidelines on the
Academy website (http://www.eatright.org/resources/national-nutrition-month). You are
not required to use NNM 2019 branded materials for these presentations.




